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31% August, 2023
ALL MEDIA HOUSES
JOINT PRESS RELEASE
SUSPENSION OF STRIKE ACTION

Separate emergency meetings of the Bolgatanga branches of the Technical University Teachers
Association of Ghana (TUTAG) and the Technical University Senior Administrators
Association of Ghana (TUSAAG) were held on 315 August, 2023.

These meetings were held to deliberate on the consensus reached at the meeting held on August
29", 2023, between TUTAG and TUSAAG on one hand and the University Management on
the other with the Governing Council as the mediator. It was unanimously agreed at both
meetings that the strike action be suspended with effect from Friday, 1% September, 2023
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